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4 September 2025 

    

Dear Parents / Carers 
           
   Below are a list of the clubs for next term.  Please note, we will only notify you if your child hasn’t got a 

place in their chosen club. 
 

 
 

CLUB 
 

TEACHER 
 

DAY 
 
TIME 

 
START  

 
WKS 

 
COST 

 
PAYMENT 

 
YEAR GROUP 

 
NINJA KIDS 
KS1 
 

 
Amazing 
Kids 

 
Mons 

 
3.15 – 
4.15pm 

 
Mon 8 Sep 
(Last session 
20 Oct) 

 
7 

 
£42.00 

 
See attached flyer 
 

 
Yrs 1 - 3 

 
YOGA 
 

 
Verity 
Windmill 

 
Tues 

 
3:15 – 
4:00pm 

 
Tues 9 Sep 
(Last session 
21 Oct) 

 
6 

 
£30.00 

 
See attached flyer 
(Note:  No session on 
23 Sep) 

 
Yrs 1 - 6 

 
DRAMA 
 

 
Miss 
Sanderson 

 
Wed 

 
3.15- 
4.15pm 
 

 
Wed 10 Sep 
(Last session 
22 Oct) 

 
7 

 

FREE 
 

 
Please sign up via 
Schoolgateway 

 
Yrs 4 – 6 
(Max 30) 

 
 
YOUNG VOICES 
CHOIR (O2) 
 

 
Miss Keane 

 
Thurs 

 
3:15- 
4:14pm 

 
Thurs 11 Sep 
(Last session 
15 Jan 26) 

 
16 

 
Please see 

attached letter  
for details 

 
Sign up via 
Schoolgateway 
(Pref to Y5 & Y6 first) 

 

 
Yrs 4 – 6 
(Max 40) 

 

 
 
DODGEBALL 
 

 
Primary 
Sports Stars  

 
Thurs 

 
3.15-
4.15pm 

 
Thurs 18 Sep 
(Last session 
23 Oct) 
 

 
 

6 

 
 

£33.00 
 

 
 
See attached flyer 
 

 
Yrs 3 – 6 
 

 

 

 
Music: Music tutors will contact existing students directly with their arrangements for next term.  If you are 
interested in your child learning clarinet, saxophone, flute, piano, recorder, guitar or drums, please enquire 
at the school office. 

 
Choir: Choir will be leading up to the Young Voices Concert at the O2 on Monday 19th January 2026.  Please 
read the attached letter carefully to ensure your child can commit. 
 
School Football (KS2): To be confirmed later 
 
*If you are eligible for Pupil Premium, you may qualify for financial assistance. Email 
office@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk to request assistance before booking a place. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Keane in the school office. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Keane 
 
*Please note – Pupil Premium assistance must be requested each time a new clubs’ letter goes out, ie. for each new club session.  

https://www.primarysportsstarscambridge.co.uk/
mailto:office@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk

